
Thank you to all who filled out our 2022 membership survey. Approximately 61% of our membership filled out 

the survey, providing vital information to guide the executive board this upcoming year. Below are the results 

of the survey 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

We would like to apologize for the wording of question 11 on our survey and for the changes in the wording of 

the mission statement of the board. It was not our intention to narrow or broaden the scope of practice of the 

board or subvert dialogue around a possible name change for the board. Please join us for the roundtable on 

May 21 to discuss the results of the survey in more detail including discussing the possibility of a name change 

for our board.  

 


